
Last Friday, we invited our parents to enjoy the new season with a 

“Spring Party”. What a wonderful day we had! All our children and 

team members dressed up with flowers and spring colours to 

welcome our parents for an afternoon party. Every team had an 

allocated spot like their room, garden and community area, with 

plenty activities prepared to keep strengthen the bonds in our 

community between us and the parents. We enjoyed every second 

of it and we are looking forward to our next reunion.  

    

                  



Our big children welcomed their parents in their room and showed 

off their creativity by setting up an animal small world play full of 

natural resources and different bugs and animals. They also 

enjoyed the afternoon making flowers arrangement with their 

parents, exploring their senses with different colourful playdough 

and creating their own piece of art to remember the event.  

 

 

 





 

Our explorers brought the party to the community garden with 

plenty of games and activities to enjoy the special company. They 

had a blast with their photobooth, face painting, flower picking 

activities and football game. Hurray!! 



      

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our little discoverers filled in our garden with nursery rhymes, 

bubbles and lemonade shop to welcome our parents to this event. 

We had a great time with sensory playdough, moving our school 

bus all around the garden and enjoying the funny faces for our 

photobooth  

 

 

 


